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Celebrating and Promoting our Culture:  Expand opportunities and partnerships that 
contribute to the celebration of culture in the community.  

ALTERNATIVE(S) TO THE RECOMMENDATIONS  

None. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS  

Funding for these proposed improvements has not been considered in the 2016 Capital 
Budget.  The budget estimate provided by the Aurora Sports Hall of Fame is estimate at 
$77,050.00.  The Aurora Sports Hall of Fame has identified a contribution of $18,200.00 
and a request for the outstanding balance of $58,850.00 The options available to 
Council with regards to funding source are: 

1. Full funding can be provided from the Facilities Repair and Replacement
Reserve Fund in the amount of $58,850.00.

2. Full funding can be provided from the outstanding balance in the Sports Plan
Reserve Fund in the amount of $43,862.00 in combination with funding from
Facilities Repair and Replacement Reserve Fund in the amount of $14,988.00.

3. Less than full funding can be provided from either Reserve.
4. Council can direct staff to refer this item to the 2017 Capital Budget Review.

CONCLUSIONS 

The Aurora Sports Hall of Fame has had a very positive impact on elevating the profile 
and significance of sports in the community.  The proposed improvements identified by 
the Aurora Sports Hall of Fame Committee further increase the profile of the Hall and 
have lasting benefits to the legacy of sport and the individuals who have been 
recognized for their contributions.  

PREVIOUS REPORTS 

None. 

ATTACHMENTS 

Attachment #1 – Presentation “The Grand Re-Opening” by Nancy Black, to the June 7th, 
2016 General Committee meeting (available at http://www.aurora.ca/TownHall/Pages/
Council-and-Committee-Meetings/Agendas-and-Minutes.aspx)

Attachment #2 – Budget Details for Proposed Aurora Sports Hall of Fame Capital 
Improvements  
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